
Glen Smith 
 

subject: ZEV rules
The EV mandate and gas engine ban are unrealistic and unfair, will cost billions to implement and
will unfairly penalize rural communities and working families. You have no right to mandate this
on the people of Washington State. We deserve the right to make our own decisions on the type of
vehicles we use. NOT YOU MANDATING THE DECISION FOR US BASED ON A THEORY
(UNPROVEN SCIENCE)!!!!!


